
 

 

 

 

SOUTH GLOUCESTERSHIRE COUNCIL 
NOTICE OF VACANCY  

IN THE OFFICE OF COUNCILLOR 
 

KINGSWOOD WARD 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN  
 
that a casual vacancy has arisen in the Office of Councillor for the above ward due to 
the resignation of the sitting councillor. 

 

If a request for an election to fill the vacancy is made in writing to the Returning Officer 
at the Council Offices, Badminton Road, Yate, Bristol, BS37 5AF signed by TWO local 
government electors in South Gloucestershire (Local Authority area), an election will 
be held. 

 
The election will take place not later than 35 working days* after the receipt of the 
notice from the two electors. 

 

 

 

Dated 23 May 2024  
 
Electoral Registration and Returning Officer 
PO Box 1953 
The Council Offices 
Badminton Road 
Bristol 
BS37 0DB

 

 

 

John McCormack 
Returning Officer 

 
 
* In computing any period of time for this purpose, a Saturday, Sunday, Christmas Day, Boxing Day, 
Good Friday, Easter Monday, bank or public holidays or any day appointed for public thanksgiving or 
mourning must be disregarded. 

 


